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| ENR?‘NRP Inferoﬂ‘l"ce
[\ Memorandum

To: G.K. Harless

From: G.L. Thomas Department: Operations/Midland

Subject: (E;:;—:;:—;;;?i££:> Date: March 2, 1987

Eddy County,  New Mexico
Malaga (Atoka) Field
(EOG 96% WI)

The installation of our pipeline for the subject well began today. The necessary
paperwork for laying this line to the Texaco, Malaga Harroun "6" #1 was filed on
January 8, 1987, and verbal approval was received on February 26, 1987. It is taking
an inordinate amount of time for the BLM to process permits.

The BLM has not received a permit request from E1 Paso to set the meter run for this
well. We ended up waiting on EIl Paso several weeks alter laylng our llne to the Owen
Mesa "25" #1. Your conversations with El Paso were instrumental in getting them off
high-center at that time.

Would you please contact the appropriate person with E1 Paso, so that they might have
a meter set by the time our line is installed? This 1is the sixth well in our Ney
Mexico, Parker Program, and we would like to get it on line as soon as possible /

If you need anything more please give us a call. Thanks.

GLT/k jh
cc: Correspondence File »/
Well File
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